
Dojo Message 8th January 2021 
 
Google Hangout Etiquette 
 
Well done to all of the pupils who have been participating in their Google Hangouts. 
 
Parents/Carers - please be mindful of when your child is on a Google Hangout. In 
particular when people are talking near them, the microphones pick up all the 
background noise. We have had a couple of incidents where adults/older brothers 
and sisters appear to not be aware of the hangout and have been using 
inappropriate languge which is not fit for school. We all need to remember that we 
are trying to create a school environment and appreciate your support with that. 
 
I will be shortly posting a video on some tools that are available with Google to put a 
virtual background on so that it blocks what is visually going on behind you while you 
are online. 
 
Headphones with microphones, if you have them, can also help to block out some 
background noise, although not completely. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs G 


